

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY & PUBLIC WORKS

Jim Gray Mayor Richard Moloney Commissioner

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mayor Jim Gray

Sally Hamilton, CAO

Richard Moloney, Commissioner

Urban County Council

From:

Kevin Wente, Administrative Officer

Date:

February 26, 2013

RE:

Request to extend resurfacing contract, pursuant to renewal of procurement contract #405-2012

This memorandum is to request, by Urban County Council authorization, a one year extension of the existing resurfacing contract held by ATS Construction. Approval of this request will extend the contract expiration date to July 10, 2014. Enclosures for your consideration include a written agreement from ATS Construction as well as page 6, of the LFUCG Resurfacing Contract, noting the procedure to extend the contract. Should you have any questions regarding this request please feel free to contact me at 258-3407. Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.